AIRPLANE NOISE GROUPS
SUNNYVALE 7/ CUPERTINO W‘ mm M‘““ “

May 8, 2017

Dear Airport Commission members:

We just became aware of tonight’s scheduled Airport Commission meeting. Because of the late
notice, many members of our Sunnyvale Airplane Noise group are unable to attend for public
comment. | also am unable to attend.

During a brief discussion today with Jim Webb, he mentioned that Congressman Khanna’s letter
regarding south flow operations will be discussed during the meeting tonight (Agenda item #4).

The Airplane Noise groups in Sunnyvale strongly support the formation of an SJC Roundtable or
Select Committee type forum to solve the south flow issue. We support a multiple meeting
forum, rather than a single event for interaction.

We are concerned that Congressman Khanna’s letter could be misinterpreted to support a
single event, rather than a multiple meeting platform. We feel that a multiple meeting forum
would encourage open communication between parties, and would result in a final solution
that meets all groups’ needs.

We will talk to Congressman Khanna's office to confirm his office’s actual intent, and further
our discussion. In the meantime, we request that any decisions that would negatively impact
the creation of a Roundtable or Select Committee be deferred at this time, until further
discussion can take place.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Tasseff
Shannon Morgan
Tony Guan

Members from the various Sunnyvale/Cupertino Noise groups
(Sunnyvale Air, Save My Sunny Skies, We Chat)



